
 

Year 5 
The first half term is over in Year 5. Look out for 5S 
assembly in December which will be about everything we 
have learnt about the Victorians.   
 
The Year 5 children performed amazingly today in their 
Black History Month assembly.  
 
Our topic next half term is Good Vibrations (Sound). As 
extra homework, children can make a 3D object to 
decorate their new classroom environment. Have a great 
half term.  
 
See you after the holidays. The Year 5 Team. 


